
HAPPY #WORLDHYDROGRAPHYDAY! 
21 JUNE 2024

Yesterday, we had the pleasure of a�ending 
the 'World Hydrography Day' workshop 
hosted by the @Hydrographic Society 
Benelux. It was an enriching experience with 
engaging presenta�ons and discussions 
featuring Kevin Verelst from agentschap 
Mari�eme Dienstverlening en Kust (MDK), 
Piet Leeuwerck from VLOOT and our own 
Nelson Morais from BOGERD MARTIN.

We explored a range of topics, from ini�al 
feedback on the Norbit i87s, to the 
challenges of achieving Green shipping 
targets, to voyage op�miza�on and the 
cri�cal importance of data in the 
hydrographic field.
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